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Exam Schedule
You can view our exam schedule at this link. If you have questions, please call the front office.

Summer School 2018
If your student has failed a class that needs to be recovered, you can talk with your counselor about summer school options. More
information is located at this link.

Fall 2018 Athletic Tryouts

Dates and times for fall sports tryouts are now available and posted on the HSHS website. Please take a moment to look it over if you
are interested. Questions can be directed to the head coach for the sport and/or Athletic Director Rod Whitesell
(rwhitesell@wcpss.net). Information on summer workouts will also be posted soon.

Attention Class of 2019!

Rising seniors who are requesting early release, late arrival, or midyear graduation should submit that request this spring. Similarly,
sophomores who are requesting to graduate after three years should submit that request this spring as well. Forms can be found at this
link. Please see your counselor for more information.

Parking & Lunch Pass Information for 2018-19
Information on parking pass and off campus lunch pass applications is available online for your information at this link. If you have

questions, please contact Assistant Principal Bruce Page at bpage2@wcpss.net.

Counselors for 2018-19
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Below is information about counselor assignments for the 2018-19 school year. For rising 11th and 12th graders, this represents no
change. For rising 10th graders, these new counselors will stay with you through graduation.

o Amy Gregorio:Last Names A-G, Grades 10-12 (agregorio@wcpss.net)
o Matthew O’Connor:Last Names H-O, Grades 10-12 (moconnor@wcpss.net)
o Kristie Jones:Last Names P-Z, Grades 10-12 (kjones15@wcpss.net)

Please remember that counselors do not work over the summer. Questions can be sent to our Dean of Students Alan Ellington
(aellington@wcpss.net) from June 13 — August 16.

Good luck with exams and enjoy a safe, restful summer, Hawks!

Unless there is something new to share, this will be the final HawkBlast for the 2017-18 school
year. Please be sure to check out the HSHS website over the summer for updates and new
information about the 2018-19 school year!

Enjoy your summer and we look forward to seeing you in the fall!!
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